
DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICS 

UNIVERSITY OF MUMBAI 
with

UGC-Special Assistance Programme
organises

Workshop on 150 years of the Periodic Table

The aim of the workshop is to foster communication
between scientists representing various areas related to the
study of elements in the periodic table and to create
opportunities for intense interactions between graduate
students, young researchers and senior scientists.
The workshop will be a one-day event at the Department of
Physics, University of Mumbai, and will be conducted in
two sessions: invited talks by senior scientists and poster
presentations by research students of the University.

Request for registration may be sent to: 
mhemalatha.tandel@physics.mu.ac.in by 
November 1, 2018. Registration fees can be 
paid on the day of the workshop.
Faculty: Rs. 250; Students: Rs. 100

Schedule and Venue: 
Saturday, November 3, 2018; 11.00 am-6.00 pm 
Physics Department Seminar Room, 3rd floor, 
Tilak Bhavan, University of Mumbai, Kalina

Kindly join us for Lunch and High Tea.

Invited Speakers
Prof. S.N. Mishra (TIFR)
Prof. D.C. Biswas (BARC)
Prof. B.S. Tomar (BARC)
Prof. S.S. Prabhu (TIFR)

Prof. V.A. Bambole, Convenor

Prof. M. Hemalatha, Co-Convenor

November 3, 2018


